Beartooth Teacher Mini-Grant Application

The Beartooth PTA recognizes that our teachers spend a lot of money out-of-pocket purchasing items and materials for their classroom. We have designated a portion of the PTA budget to go towards Teacher Mini Grants. Do you need money for a special project or outing? Let us know! We would love to help you!

Please fill out the information below and return to Hillary Gnerer. Grants will be limited to one per teacher per school year. ** Please note that you must be a PTA member in order to apply for a grant. ** We would also request that you present your project to the PTA members at a monthly meeting so that it can be voted on.

Teacher(s) Name:		2	
Grade Level:			
Number of Students Impacted:	,		
Amount Requested:	*		70.70.70.70.70.70.70.70.70.70.70.70.70.7
Brief Summary of Project:			

If you have any further questions, please contact Hillary Gnerer